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Monday – No Test!               
Tuesday – Handwriting
Wednesday – Math
Thursday – Phonics and 
     Bible Verse
Friday - Spelling
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Schedule of Events:
Feb. 26  – 2nd Grade PTM (Animal Report Info and much more - 6-7pm)
Mar. 4 – Lyric Theatre Field Trip
Mar. 15 – 2nd/3r Grade Musical
Mar. 18-22 – SAT Week and Animal
        Report presentations

This Week’s Bible Verse:  
 2 Corn. 3:18  “And we all, who with unveiled faces contemplate the Lord’s glory, are being transformed into his image with ever-increasing glory, which comes from the Lord, who is the Spirit.”
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Next Week’s Bible Verse:  
Galatians 5:13b
“Rather, serve one another humbly in love.” 

Math:  Test #20
Math concepts for next week:
[image: AN00223_]Subtraction with a Zero in the Ones’ Place
Roman Numerals 500 and 1,000
Fifteen addition family
Meaning of Division

Phonics: Test #21
[image: AN00223_]Look for a student-made study sheet in the red folder Wednesday evening.

Spelling:  List #21
Spelling words are 4 points each.  On Thursday nights, please give your child a practice test and grade their work.  Return it as homework the next day.  

Handwriting:  
[image: C:\Users\Owner\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\ELP6G912\MC900445932[1].wmf]Please review the handwriting test with your child each week.  The box at the top shows letters or skills your child should practice.  



NOTE FROM THE TEACHER:	
Dear Parents,	
     Your child has chosen the animal for their report, and we will begin working on the sloppy copy next week. I will be distributing detailed information at our upcoming PTM. Please borrow or buy a book for them to glean information from. 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: C:\Users\Owner\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\CUB5UPR7\MM900178261[1].gif]     We had a wonderful time at our 26th Annual Olympic celebration on Friday!  Congrats to 2A for bringing home the GOLD medal!  WOW! That certainly was a tough battle!  We were neck and neck all day! I truly appreciated all the wonderful parents who came out to help and/or attend the festivities! Lots of hugs and thanks to the moms of: Anastasia, Kaeo, Alitzah, Zach, Luke, Aidan, Jack, Daniela, Ethan, Lucas, Catelyn, Bentley, Jordan and Noah who made our Japanese luncheon such a success!  Special thanks to our wonderful room mom, Mrs. Duffin and art moms Mrs. Hernandez and Mrs. Arana who always go above and beyond!  We are blessed by their hard work and dedication to our children.  And last, but certainly not least, lots of hugs to Geoff’s mom for making our delicious kid’s style sushi, Paige and Sophia’s mom for making our stylish Japanese headbands and Anastasia’s mom for making our flags!  You girls rock! 
     If you’ve read this entire newsletter, please put a medal in the assignment book.
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In His Service,
	Mrs. Gagne		
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